Vineland Public

1480 Pennsylvania Ave, Vineland, NJ 08360 | Phone: 856-691-1004

10/2/2017

Dear Parent/Guardian,

A child in our school has or is suspected of having Hand, Foot, and Mouth Disease. The disease is spread
by close contact. The symptoms of Hand, Foot, and Mouth Disease are fever and blisters on the hands,
feet, and mouth. The disease can be prevented simply by washing with soap and water. Classrooms are
currently being disinfected by maintenance staff. When your child is home, please monitor for the
following: fever and rash. If your child contracts Hand, Foot, and Mouth Disease, they need to be seen
by their doctor. All areas need to be cleared, the child must be fever free for 24 hours and a note must
be sent to the school from their doctor. You can get additional information by visiting CDC @
https://www.cdc.gov.

If your child has any symptoms of this disease, call your doctor or other healthcare provider to find out
what to do. Be sure to tell him or her about this notice. If you do not have a regular provider to care for
your child, contact your local health department for instructions on how to find a doctor, or ask another
parent for names of their children’s provider. If you have any questions, please contact: Anne Tighe our
School nurse at 856-691-1004 ext.127.

Sincerely,

(K7 o tors

Deborah Morton
Principal



